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JEFFCO BOARD MEMBERS HOLD COMMUNITY BUDGET FORUMS  

Members of the Jefferson County Board of Education will hold budget forums on the proposed 

2011-12 budget reductions on Saturday, April 30.   

 

Board members will take questions and comments about the recent budget reduction proposal at 

the following locations:  

Arvada High School 
Saturday, April 30 

10-11:30 a.m. 

Board member Robin Johnson 

Evergreen Middle School 
Saturday, April 30 

10-11:30 a.m. 

Board member Laura Boggs  

Board members Dave Thomas, Paula Noonan and Jane Barnes held community budget forums 

for their districts on Saturday, April 16.  

 

The Jefferson County Board of Education will also hold a final public hearing on the proposed 

2011-12 budget reductions on May 5 at 6 p.m. on the 5th floor of the Education Center, 1829 

Denver West Dr. #27, Golden, 80401.  

For information, contact Communication Services at 303-982-6808.   
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